
Re 2022/5568/P 

 

To the Camden Council Planning department, 

 

I writing to object to planning application 2022/5568/P. The parameters used for the impact 

calculations in regards to light, noise and health and safety are not taking into consideration the 

impact that the development of planning application 2022/3553/P will have, once approved. 

The elevation behind the front line of Finchley Road receives most of its daylight due to the current 

low built nature of the buildings on 104A Finchley Road and 8-12 College Parade. 

If the development application of 2022/3553/P was approved lots of light would be taken from 

many family homes, especially in College Court. This would severely impact any calculations in 

regards to 2022/5568/P which technically can’t be done until planning for 104A Finchley Road has 

been amended/approved. 

 

Kind regards 

Jennifer Akgul 


